
B R O M S G R O V E    D I S T R I C T    C O U N C I L 
 
 

APPOINTMENTS COMMITTEE - 21ST MARCH 2007 
 
 

RECOMMENDATION TO THE COUNCIL 
 
 
APPOINTMENT OF CHIEF EXECUTIVE 
 
Following a robust process in line with the Minister's recommendations which 
included Mr. K. Dicks, Acting Chief Executive, being formally interviewed by the 
Appointments Committee, it is unanimously 
 
RECOMMENDED: 
 
that Mr. K. Dicks be offered the post of Chief Executive and that he be appointed to 
the post of Chief Executive and be designated as Head of Paid Service with 
immediate effect. 


